(EW MUSICS BIGGESS NIGHE

Slot 1

Rick Denzien

P.O. Box 567
Ambler, PA 19002

RE: 2007 New Music Awards

Dear Rick:

Congratulations on your nomination at this years New Music Awards!

We are enclosing two complimentary New Music Awards tickets so that you and your guest may join
us in the celebration on November 10th, 2007. We are also including two Post-Awards Celebration
tickets. All events will be held at the world famous Avalon Theater located at 1735 Vine Street,
Hollywood, CA 90028.

Schedule of events:

4:00 Pre-Awards Meet & Greet The Press
6:00 New Music Awards

8:30 Post-Awards Celebration

Let us know in advance if you are able to attend as a nominee we would like to give you the praise
you so deserve.

If you are planning to attend the show and would like additional tickets, discounted tickets are
available to nominees. Please call 310-325-9997.

Again, we congratulate you on your nomination and we look forward to seeing you at this year's New
Music Awards! "New Music's Biggest Night"

Best wishes,
Paul Loggins & Larry Weir
Executive Producers

PS. Hotel information may be found at www.newmusicweekly.com
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